Thursday, November 21, 2024

We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubs* people, and their
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community.

e Congratulations to Alice Brackett who was selected as the November Rotary Student of the
Month. In addition to maintaining over a 3.9 GPA, Alice is involved with many activities at
EHS including band, makerspace, cross country and track. Way to go Alice!”

e The library is closed today for the World Language Assessment. We will reopen when
testing is complete.

e Your Everett Seagulls bowling team, led by Hazel Burgdoff’s career best of 173, beat
crosstown rival Cascade yesterday by over 400 pins. The team has an away match vs.
Anacortes tomorrow, but your next opportunity for catching a home game is next Tuesday
vs. Mount Vernon. We hope to see you there.

e It’s getting cold outside and it’s time to think about a winter coat! If you do not have a coat
and your family is unable to provide you with one, please visit Miss Kristin in Sammy’s
Closet. Sammy’s Closet is in the B building room B-222 next to Mr. Low’s classroom. It is
open at 7am before school, during both lunches, and after school. You do not need to be
cold this winter!

e Congratulations to Jesus Juarez Garcia and Jonas Nyhammer who were recently selected
as Sno-Isle Skills Center Student of the Quarter. Jonas is part of the Auto Tech program
and Jesus is studying Culinary Arts. Way to go! If you want to learn more about the
programs offered at Sno-Isle stop by the College & Career Center in A107.

¢ Did you sign up to go to the Area Competition with DECA? Come to our mandatory
meeting after school today in B 315 to get your field trip form and other important
information!

e There will be no activity bus on Tuesday, November 26.

Today in sports

Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS!



